
Miss King’s August Newsletter 
Supplies needed for the classroom: 
● No. 2 pencils 
● Binder 
● Colored dividers 
● Wide ruled notebook paper 
● Markers 

 
 

Welcome to a new school year!! Here are 
just a few things you need to know: 

❏ Open house will be from 4-6 Thursday, 
August 22nd.  

❏ There will be a back to school bash from 
5-7 Friday, August 23rd.  

❏Monday, August 19th is the last day to 
request any sort of schedule change. 

Feel free to contact me with questions. 
I am looking forward to a great year!!!! 

 
Fun fact of 
the month: a 
shark is the 
only known 
fish that can 
blink with 
both eyes. 

As many of you may already know, our 
school was remodeled over the summer 
and with that came a few changes! We 
wanted to inform you all on what those 
changes look like.  

★  Kindergarten and 1st grade are now 
together in building a. 

★  2nd and 3rd grade are now together 
in building b. 

★  4th and 5th grade will stay the same 
in building c. 

★  6th grade has their own new building 
right next to the library. 

★  The cafeteria has been completely 
remodeled and so have all of the 
offices. 

 
August birthdays!!  

➢ Tyler Carter--August 12th 
➢ Kate Little--August 20th 


